School Health Council Minutes –March 26, 2015
Attendees:   j. mclucas, J. CURRIVAN,  j.conti, , l. Schorer, L.Davenport, T. Abely, j. driscoll, b. killion
It’s all about Track Night !  



Friday Night, May 8th from 5:30-7:00pm









( please notice change in time)
Spring Track Night:
We were able to pin down a date for our next Spring Track Night being Friday May 8th, there will be no rain date, and we will cancel if we have inclement weather.    We plan to hold the event from 5:30 – 7:00pm that evening at the HS Track.

Flyers and Sign-ups – 

Brianne will be sending out the updated flyer to us all and the principals, so they are aware of what we are doing.
She has also posted the information on the District website, and each of the elementary schools websites.

Thanks Brianne

Promotion of the event – 
We feel like we would like to promote the event heavily at the beginning of April, and then again right after April Vacation with the cut off for sign-ups on April 30th.  We need the help of the elementary schools to help promote the event.
· Joe and Linda will work with each of the PE teachers to promote the event to the students
· Jill will reach out to the newspaper for an article

· Brianne will post the information on cable

· Terri suggested some signage at each elementary school, if possible

Medals, Pinny Numbers, and Participation Gifts –
· Tara was able to connect us to Marathon PT, and they will donate the waterbottles and string bags (100 of ea) for a participation gift

· Linda D. has the hospital donating 8oz water bottles

· Tara has pinny’s left,  so we just need safety pins.

Running the meet-

· The PE Team has agreed to set up and run the event, including the Family Fun Run.
Registration area and needs-
· Brianne will bring the sign up list for those registered
· Jen will get her daughter to help at the registration table
· Jane will do the work order for 2 table up at the field
· Day of, can we get it on the High school electronic sign?
Other News-

· Jill announced that she received two Toyota grants to fund a spring BOKS program at Oldham & Balch Schools this May.  She will be running the program in the month of May.

· Jane shared the exciting news of a great National School Breakfast Week, but a disappointing drop in participation after the weeks events.  The students picked the Waffle Bar as their favorite of the week, so she will be adding that to the breakfast offerings on Wed for the remainder of the school year, and will let you know how it goes.

The next meeting is:

April 30th at 3:30 pm, in room 219 at the Savage Center.

We will be looking at the numbers registered, going over the plans of the PE team and final needs for the event.
I hope to see you all then,

Jane

We would love to see the council grow with some new members, if you know of anyone with some interest, please bring them to the next meeting (
Thank you for your continued support of the School Health Council!
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